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All residents of Oregon deserve to have access to food , including immigrants &
refugees. No one should have to go hungry and we should not be leaving our most
vulnerable to suffer. An estimated 62,000 people in the state are excluded from
SNAP, including legal permanent residents not yet here for 5 years.

Please support SB 611.



